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A Special meeting of the Stamford Police Commission was held on Monday, April 1, 

2024, at 5:00pm at Stamford Police Headquarters. 

Present at the meeting were Commissioners Bass, Fedele, and Aveiro. Chief Timothy 

Shaw, Assistant Chief Redd, Assistant Chief Conklin. 

 

Meeting was called to order at 5:00pm 

Review of Minutes: 

Minutes from the March meeting was accepted and approved.  

Employee Performance Recognition:  

Fleet Garage was recognized and awarded. Capt. Duckworth spoke on behalf of SPD for 

their appreciation for the Fleet Garage. 

Commissioner Awards:  

John Pastiva, Peter Szubartowicz, Chris Dibble and Vehicle Supervisor Jeff Dinnan 

Comments from Public:  

n/a 

Personnel Update 

n/a 

Administrative & Operations Report 

Specialty Units packet given to Commissioners. 

Community Engagement 

4/22 - Interviews for potential hires. 4/27 - Drug take back. 5/10 - Academy to open.  Future 

donations for the PAL building. SGT. Derisme spoke to the Haitian community and about 

some issues and helped them find resolutions. Chiefs attended an Islamic community 

dinner and was happily received.  
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Old/New Business 

Lt. Gasparino is spearheading the upcoming Tip-A-Cop evening on April 10th at Stamford 

Diner.  

 

 

Submitted, 

Michael Fedele 
Michael Fedele 

Chairperson 

 


